
 
 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 

 

As the weather is changing, please could  
you ensure that the students are dressed 
appropriately for outdoor play.  During the 
autumn term, all students are required to  
wear a school jumper or cardigan.  
 
Well done to all the students who auditioned for 
‘The Colmers Factor’, Christmas Carol concert 
auditions. Key stage two parents, please save 
the date in your diaries.   
   
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Francis 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 5th December 
Yrs 2,3,4,5 & 6 – Wizard of Oz Panto 
Monday 10th December 
Yr 3 Parent Showcase at 2.00pm 
Thursday 13th December 
Yrs 1 & 2 – Christmas Nativity 
Monday 17th December 
Yr 6 – Hamlet Performance  
Tuesday 18th December 
Reception’s Christmas Nativity 
KS2 Christmas Carol Concert – parents invited  
Wednesday 19th December 
Reception and Yr 1 – Aladdin Panto 
Friday 21st December 
School breaks up for Christmas 
Wednesday 9th January 
Children back to school 
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COLMERS FARM PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 

Friday 23rd November, 2018 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Alex, Henry, Grace, and Khloe Year 1 

Alfie, Maddie, Holly and Kayla in Year 2 
Well Done 

for receiving Certificates in assembly today. 

  ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 93.2% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Birch (KS2): 97 .4% & Maple (KS1): 94.2% 
Well done to Birch & Maple class! 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 

 
Tyler and Zayd in Yr 2, Roxanne and Jeffrey in Yr 3, 
Naturia in Yr 4 and Eunis, Pamadou in Yr 5 and 
Bonita in Year 6

WELL DONE  
Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 

This week’s KS1 Assembly, Thomas was the lucky boy to win the 
prize, and Kenzon in KS2 was also this week’s lucky winner. 

School Council Elections 
 

Thank you to all the students who have 
submitted an application form! 

 
Watch this space for further updates! 

FOODBANK 
We have been asked by our local foodbank for help 
to support local families and individuals in crisis this 
Christmas. 
 
If you would like to help then please donate one of 
the following items which will help give families a 
Christmas Dinner. 
Tinned Ham, Tinned Salmon, Other Tinned meat, 
Tinned Potatoes, Tinned Vegetables, Tinned Fruit, 
Mince Pies, Custard or whatever you can spare. 
 
 

Congratulations to the winners of 
‘The Colmers Factor’ 

 
Sarah & Kelsie from Larch, Dylan from Hazel 

 Jaimie-Lynn from Cedar, Lucy and Georgia from 
Birch, and Jayla from Ash 

The remaining contestants selected will be part of 
‘The Colmers Factor Choir’  




